28/07/2016
Dear Parent

Our school is participating in Ride or Walk to School, an initiative to encourage more students to be active on the way to school instead of coming in the car.

As part of this initiative students will be learning about road, pedestrian and cycle safety. To complement this, students will also have the opportunity to participate in a range of activities.

Your child’s class will be participating in a 1-hour self-defence workshop on Wednesday 03/08/2016 at the school.  The aim of the workshop is for students to feel more confident to ride or walk to school independently or with their peers. The workshop will cover the following areas:

· Self-awareness and bullying

· Stranger Danger

· Basic self Defence techniques from Taekwondo and Ju Jitsu

· How to avoid situations with others/strangers
The workshop will be conducted by qualified instructors from Lee’s Taekwondo Australia (LTA). More information about them and local classes can be found here www.trylta.com.au 

If you consent to your child participating in the workshop, please complete and return the consent form below. 

Students who have not returned their consent form will not be permitted to participate in the workshop.
I and consent to my child/ward, _____________________________________________________ taking part in the session. 
I have read this information and understand and agree that child/ward participates under the instruction of LTA entirely at his/her own risk. I have considered the nature of such sessions (and have discussed them with my child/ward). I am satisfied that my child/ward is sufficiently responsible and competent to assume full and entire responsibility for his/her own safety under the supervision of LTA instructors.

Parent / Guardian Signature ___________________________________
Date________________
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